
Dear colleagues, 

Fabrizio Amerini and I are very pleased to announce that the XXIV European Symposium in Medieval 
Logic and Semantics will take place in Parma (Italy) on June 17-20, 2024. 

The topic of the symposium, which was decided during the last ESMLS in Warsaw, is ‘Truth, Falsity 
and Lying’. 

We kindly invite those of you who would be interested in participating as speakers to send us an 
abstract (up to 500 words) on how the notions of truth, falsity and lying are developed in logical and 
semantic theories elaborated during the ‘Long Middle Ages’. We welcome submissions related to 
different medieval intellectual traditions (Latin, Arabic, Byzantine, etc.). Please also let us know if 
you are interested in attending the symposium without presenting a talk. 

 Abstracts should be sent to the organizers of the symposium, Fabrizio Amerini 
(fabrizio.amerini@unipr.it) and Irene Binini (irene.binini@unipr.it) by Nov 30, 2023. 

A committee will evaluate abstracts on the basis of their pertinence to the topic of the symposium and 
novelty of the research. Answers will be given by email by the end of January 2024. 

For all scholars whose abstract will be accepted, the University of Parma will cover accommodation 
expenses during the entire period of the symposium (5 nights: from Sunday, June 16 to Friday, June 
21). However, unfortunately we will not be able to cover travel expenses for all participants. 

 Please feel free to forward this invitation to other scholars you think may be interested in 
participating, especially to PhD students and early-career researchers. 

 With our best wishes, 

Irene Binini & Fabrizio Amerini 

 


